
17th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We come to the end of another week and Advent is fast approaching… 

 

Ofsted. The report from the inspection is attached. We have been judged that our 
overall effectiveness is Requires Improvement. Whilst we are disappointed we know 
that we need to work on our attainment, attendance and making sure that our new 
curriculum is embedded over the coming weeks/year. You can be assured that we 
will continue to work with you to provide the best for our children and we know that 
we have your support to move things on and make progress in all areas. 

Play Tickets. All play tickets will be on sale for £2 each from next Wednesday 
22nd November. 2 tickets per child per performance. 

Many thanks to Y1 for the lovely assembly and we look forward to December now 
and our plays! 

Advent Prayer – please come and join a prayer session led by our Mini Vinnies and 
Prayer Leaders on 11th and 18th December at 2.50pm. All are welcome in the Hall 
for some quiet time in prayer before home-time. 

Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 13th December. 

We will have a Jolly Jumper Day where the children can wear bright clothes or a 
Christmas Jumper on Friday 8th December for our special Advent Retreat Day. 

SCHOOL CLOSED NEXT FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER for Staff Training 

 

With prayers, 

 

-- 
Sarah Yates 
 


